
















Owner Property 
ID Case ATD? ADDRESS 

(Mail) NOTES 

ARNDT 
DAVID & 
ARNDT JULIE 210126000 322 

David 
Arndt 

32717 NW 
49TH RD 

The appellant referred to their submitted materials. The 
home is approaching time for replacement for features 
such as the roof, windows, and painting. Comparables #1 
and #2 are nice houses that seem to have had work done. 
Comparable #5 is representative of what the subject could 
be if it were fixed up, with a newer roof and shop.  

COOK 
THOMAS M 179660000 323 None 

1911 NW 
206TH ST None 

HUFFMAN 
EDWARD L 
& HUFFMAN 
KELLY L 275743000 325 

Edward 
Huffman 

40508 NE 
186TH AVE 

The appellant stated that the comparables were generally 
from the middle of 2021 and within roughly 8 miles of the 
subject. 

MOORE 
DANIEL 118107626 326 None 

13904 NW 
20TH CT None 

WALSH 
DANNY L & 
WALSH 
LORETTA E 
TRUSTEES 224290000 328 

Danny 
Walsh 
Loretta 
Walsh 

28118 NE 
122ND AVE 

The appellants stated that the subject home is pre-World 
War II and is located on an Agricultural-20 zoned parcel. 
There is no sewer, public water, cable, natural gas, public 
transportation, etc. The comparables found in the 
Assessor's records indicate a lower value for the subject. 

WOLFE 
RONALD 986041845 333 None 

3811 NE 
62ND ST None 

COLLINS 
GREGORY & 
COLLINS 
PENNY 127400000 334 

Gregory 
Collins 

823 NW 
22ND AVE 

The appellant stated that the subject is unique, as it is a 
three-acre piece inside the City of Camas. They are 
currently in the process of short platting to sell the 
property. The municipal code would require buffering, 
limiting it to seven lots possible. Based on the range of 
costs associated with developing the property, the net 
value of the property is $269,031. An unsolicited bid was 
received from a firm in Spokane, offering $225,123 to 
purchase the property. 

BARANZANO 
RICHARD 
AVERY 29917000 330 

Justin 
Soth 

1133 NW 
11TH 
AVENUE 
UNIT 401 

(No appellant testimony) 
 
(Appraiser) 
The appraiser provided some responses to the appellant's 
concerns. The comparable across the street was valued as 
part of the new construction cycle and an equitable 
assessment was sent in the Notice of Value mailing that 
went out in the latter half of the year. Additionally, the 
subject land value had not been updated from the 2018 
valuation and received an increase to bring the assessment 
to the correct January 1, 2022 valuation. 

 


